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	Purpose/Objective: This contribution proposes a Preliminary Draft Revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.1730-1, “Characteristics of and protection criteria for the radiolocation service in the frequency band 15.4-17.3 GHz.”

	
Abstract:  ITU-R Recommendation M.1730-1 contains characteristics of radiolocation service radars in the frequency bands between 15.4 and 17.3 GHz. This recommendation was last revised in 2009. During the November 2020 meeting, WP 5B approved a working document towards Preliminary Draft Revision of Recommendation M.1730-1. This contribution answers the November meeting question from France and proposes an elevation for this Recommendation to become a Preliminary Draft Revision of Recommendation ITU-R M.1730-1.
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